
The entire dredge within the Marina has been completed, with the final areas 

around Dock 6 to be surveyed and confirmed for acceptance.                         

 THANKS for all your patience and cooperation! 

All boat movements were accomplished with only a minimum of fuss, and most of 

the boats that required an assist were moved with the help of Michael Lael and his 

crew, or by the Dutra dredge team.  New replacement piles will be installed in our 

navigational channel by the end of November 

 

If your boat does not run, remember to let us know when it DOES, so we can ver-

ify the important “seaworthiness” requirement as written in the berth license agree-

ment. 

 

Going forward, the maintenance crew will continue the dock upgrade and repair 

project and will finish on Dock 6, then will focus on Dock 2 for the remaining re-

pairs.  New numbers have been ordered for each slip and will be installed as soon 

as possible.  We are also seeking bids for important repairs to the South area public 

restrooms.  

 

I will request that the WiFi installers return to test the signal strength so that we 

have the best possible signal strength and area coverage possible.   

 

Pigeon and rat trapping programs continue– PLEASE do not disrupt or touch 

traps! 

 

We welcome your ideas and comments– stop by anytime, our door is always open! 

Michael Hahn   
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IT IS DONE! 

Photo by M. Hahn 

2016 Tide Tables are here!  



DOCK REPAIRS CONTINUE 

www.SierraPointYC.org  

Jason Fox, Commodore 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Breakfast: 9 to 11 AM weekly , EXCEPT no breakfast on 9-4-16           

 

Monthly Dinner:  Saturday  9-24-16 

 

Weekly Potluck:  Friday evenings, 6 to 11 PM 

 

Cruise out to Half Moon Bay YC, Sept. 2-5th 2016 

 

 

See the SPYC website for more details 

 

When you see our crew– Chris, Bert or Dolan– on the docks,  

be sure to stop and say HELLO! 

 

  
Sierra Point Yacht Club 

http://www.sierrapointyc.org/

